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City of Key West                            17th Street STORMWATER GRAVITY INJECTION WELL 
Jay Gewin        CITY PROJECT #: GN-0715 
Utilities Manager       CTS PROJECT #:  1006 
Key West, FL  33040       September 28, 2010 
 
SUBJECT:  17TH STREET INJ WELL BID 
 
Dear Jay; 
 
The purpose of this letter is to discuss the 17th Street Stormwater Gravity Injection Well bid that CHARLEY 
TOPPINO & SONS, INC. was the low bidder. The following are items on the bid that needed clarification. 
 
ITEM # 1:    
 
On bid line # 2.) a  18” storm pipe the bid contained a rounding error on the extended total amount.  Instead of 
the submitted bid amount of $13,575.40, the correct amount, which is the amount you get when you multiply 
the unit price by the quantity, should be $13,575.20. 
 
ITEM # 2: 
 
On bid line # 1: Performance and Payment Bonds the bid contained a typo on the extended total amount.  
Instead of the submitted bid amount of $119,050.00, the correct amount should be $19,050.00.  The line item 
printed in words was correct at Nineteen Thousand, Fifty Dollars –00/100. 
 
ITEM # 3:   
 
On bid line # 8a: Crushed Lime rock the bid contained a rounding error on the extended total amount.  Instead 
of the submitted bid amount of $1,223.73, the correct amount, which is the amount you get when you multiply 
the unit price by the quantity, should be $1,223.69. 
 
ITEM # 4: 
 
On bid line # 9: Finish Grading & Grassing, the bid contained a rounding error on the extended total amount.  
Instead of the submitted bid amount of $385.00, the correct amount, which is the amount you get when you 
multiply the unit price by the quantity, should be $385.28. 
 
 
 
ITEM # 3:  The two submitted CD’s that contained the proposal file had several lines that were left blank.  The 
written proposal was filled in.   The corrected Pdf file will be emailed to you showing all lines filled in and the 
above items corrected. 
 
The total bid amount originally submitted was:   $168,155.41 
The total bid amount revised is:                          $168,155.46 
 
The minor changes to the proposal resulted in the total bid amount being increased by five cents. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
If you require any additional information please do not hesitated to contact me. 
 
Sincerely; 
CHARLEY TOPPINO & SONS, INC. 
 
 
 
 
Ronald J. Armstrong 
Project Manager 
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